
    

A Reconstruction of the Line from Beroun to Králův Dvůr 

Has Begun

Today, Správa železniční dopravní cesty officially launched the reconstruction of the 

line section from Beroun to Králův Dvůr which is a part of Railway Transit Corridor III. 

The benefit of the construction will be a complete modernization of the railway 

station Beroun as well as an increase of line speed and a modernization of safety 

equipment. The contractor is an association of companies led by EUROVIA CS. 

http://www.gjw-praha.cz/cs
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